
FOOD MONITORING 

NESD Head Start Program 

 

NESD Head Start’s foodservice sites may be monitored by the 

following agencies: 

 National Head Start 

 Child and Adult Care Food Program (USDA) 

 South Dakota Department of Public Safety (SD Dept. of 

Health) 

Reviews may be announced or unannounced. 

Reviews will be conducted during normal hours of operation. 

Photo identification will be available from state and federal 

reviewers. 

Food Monitors will be done three times per school year by the 

Nutrition Manager at center and home base sites. 
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